
From: Mike Murray
To: pete_benjamin@fws.gov
Cc: Thayer Broili; Britta Muiznieks; Sandra Hamilton; howard_hall@fws.gov
Subject: Fw: FYI MBTA MOU between NPS and FWS
Date: 06/11/2010 08:24 AM

Pete,

There is a new MBTA MOU between NPS and FWS that commits NPS to "...identify
actions that will affect migratory birds, and work with FWS to develop conservation
measures that are consistent with NPS Management Policies 2006.  All conservation
measures for migratory birds must consider the effects of climate change...".

No doubt that the ORV plan/EIS will affect migratory birds and the potential impacts
are already described in the DEIS.  I bring the new agreement to your attention so
that you can be thinking about how we should consult with FWS to develop the
conservation measures.  We'd like the "process" to be as efficient as possible (e.g.,
can it be combined with the Section 7 consultation? or does it need to be kept
separate from it?); and we'd like to complete the "process" over the next few
months so that we can incorporate the information/conservation measures into the
FEIS which is scheduled for completion this fall.

After you have had a chance to review the agreement and think about how we
should consult to develop the conservation measures, let's schedule a conference
call involving you, me and key staff to touch bases about it.

Thanks,

Mike Murray
Superintendent
Cape Hatteras NS/ Wright Brothers NMem/ Ft. Raleigh NHS
(w)  252-473-2111, ext. 148
(c)  252-216-5520
fax 252-473-2595

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE
This message is intended exclusively for the individual or entity to which it is
addressed.  This communication may contain information that is proprietary,
privileged or confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure. 
----- Forwarded by Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS on 06/11/2010 08:10 AM -----

Sandra
Hamilton/DENVER/NPS 

06/09/2010 05:32 PM

To Doug Wetmore/DENVER/NPS@NPS

cc Mike Murray/CAHA/NPS@NPS,
nvandyke@louisberger.com, Timothy
Pinion/Atlanta/NPS@NPS,
jason.waanders@sol.doi.gov,
mike.stevens@sol.doi.gov

Subject FYI MBTA MOU between NPS and FWS

Hello All,
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See link below where this is posted on the FWS website.  It has still to go through
some kind of processing in the Director's office before it is distributed to the parks
by NPS and posted on an NPS website, but it is likely relevant for the ORV mgmt
plan/EIS so take a look:

http://www.fws.gov/migratorybirds/Partnerships/NPSEO13186Signed%204.12.10.pdf

My apologies for taking until this afternoon to find it.

Sandy

Sandy Hamilton
Environmental Protection Specialist
National Park Service - Environmental Quality Division
Academy Place
P.O. Box 25287
Denver CO 80225
PH:   (303)  969-2068
FAX:  (303) 987-6782
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